ROYAL BROADCASTING COMPANY, INC.

March 27, 1962

Mr. Maurice W, Nittler
1755 So. Vallejo
Denver 23, Colorado

Dear Mr., Nittler,

We have made a thorough check of the
station logs and have found that they cor-
respond with your report of February 5, 1962.
You may, therefore, consider this letter a
verification of reception.

Thank you for your report, and keep
listening.

Aloha, Mahalo.

Chief Engineer
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